
  

 

  
 

FTSE Equity Country Classification Scheme: Classification status of 
Romania 

23 July 2021 

Further to the publication of the updated Minimum Investable Market Capitalisation thresholds as of 30 

June 2021, FTSE Russell confirms that based on the indicative results of the FTSE Global Equity Index 
Series (GEIS) - Emerging Europe regional September 2021 semi-annual review (based on data as of the 

close on 30 June 2021), Romania passes the minimum stock requirement for retaining a Secondary 
Emerging market status within the FTSE Equity Country Classification scheme. 
 
The official results of the FTSE GEIS September 2021 semi-annual review are scheduled to be published 
on Friday 20 August 2021 with index changes effective from the open on Monday 20 September 2021. 
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